
Dear All 
 
The following information was seen in the July edition of the BBC Music Magazine by 
one of our eagle-eyed Friends and I thought it worth sharing with you: It is one of 
Paul Riley's picks of the month, best highlights in the UK.  
 
'Maxim Lando 
St. Paul's Church, Sketty, Swansea - 14 July 
Web: gowerfestival.org 
 
The young American pianist brings the Gower Festival to a flamboyant close 
with a recital heavily indebted to his roots. The premiere of a work by Lowell 
Liebermann is flanked by ragtime, Sondheim and Florence Price. But Liszt is 
also in the frame, as Mozart's Don Giovanni stalks the Reminiscences de Don 
Juan' 
 
If you have your tickets already then you know you are going to be in for a real treat. 
If you haven't yet bought tickets for this concert and you are able to come, then don't 
miss out - book your tickets today and tell your friends about it too. There are less 
than 40 tickets left so I am sure it will be a sell-out!  
 
Also, since sending out the email about the John Fussell Awards Concert I have 
been informed that parking is free but you need to register your car on arrival. For 
further details please follow the link: 
 
  https://www.taliesinartscentre.co.uk/en/getting-here 
 
Finally some people have had difficulty booking tickets for the John Fussell concert. 
if you go onto the Taliesin Website: www.taliesinartscentre.co.uk  select the option 
'book tickets' from the menu at the top of the home page and the concert will be 
shown in a large panel.  
 
I am looking forwards to seeing you all in July. Look out for my emails giving details 
of shuttle-buses, parking, toilet facilities etc nearer the time. I hope they will prove 
useful to you.  
 
Best wishes,  
Anne 


